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2 SITE AT FORMER FIRE STATION STRATHMORE AVENUE, DUNDEE (AN22-2017) 
 
A consultation was carried out between 14th February, 2017 and 3rd March 2017 for a new street name 
at the above site. 
 
The consultation correspondence was sent to Ward Councillors, City Archivist, communities’ officers 
and the agents for the applicant. 
 
After consideration, it is proposed to put forward the new street name of “STRATHMORE COURT” 
continuing the link with the street adjacent to the site. 
 
Committee is therefore asked to approve “Strathmore Court” as the new street name. 
 


